
 

 

City Hall 
1 Carden St 
Guelph, ON 

Canada 
N1H 3A1 

 
T 519-822-1260 

TTY 519-826-9771 

 
guelph.ca 

 

 

Early Bird Registration 

 

The City of Guelph is looking to start the mandatory registration for residents with chickens. At this 

time we are still working through the registration process, so those individuals that submit the 

completed application early, will not have a registration fee.  

 

This will be a one time registration, although we would appreciate notification if you are no longer a 

chicken owner.   

 

Please fill out the application and submit it to bylaw@guelph.ca or in person at City Hall, 

1 Carden Street, Guelph ON

 

 

 

Poultry Registration Form  

 

 

Poultry Owner  

First Name  Last Name 

 

Number of chickens 

 

 

Address 

 

 

Phone Number 

Home   Cell 

 

Email  

 

Comments 

 

 

Please circle one: 

I am the owner of the above property   Yes/No 

I am a tenant at the above property Yes/No/N/A 

 

Signature 

 

 

Date 
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